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Additional Information 

Lighting Earliest 4:41pm | Shabbat at 5:28pm 

Chabura Rabbi Daniel Rowe at 9:00am 

Leining Joey Joseph 

Children 

Magen Minis/Maxis at 10:45am 

This week's Magen Munchies is kindly 

sponsored anonymously. 

Speaker Rabbi Daniel Rowe (Shabbat morning) 

Kiddush 

This week join us for a Super-Kiddush after 

Shul with extra delicacies.  

Additionally, we are having a whisky bar so 

please bring a bottle of whisky to Shul 

Speaker Ian Gamse (after Mincha) 

Payments 

Charitable payments can now be made directly to Magen 

Avot by Bank Transfer to our NatWest Account: Magen Avot, 

SC: 60-80-07, AN: 60217278. Mark the reference with your 

last name, initials and the reason e.g.: "Smith AJ Kiddush" or 

"Jones L Aliyah".  

Payments can also be made by Cheque, charity vouchers or 

cash. Please make items payable to Magen Avot and deliver 

to: Cecil Taitz, 5 Holders Hill Crescent, Hendon. For charity 

cheques it is important that you write your name in block 

letters on the back with details of what the cheque is 

payment for. 

Simchat Torah pledges can now be made directly to Magen 

Avot by Bank Transfer to our NatWest Account: Magen Avot, 

SC: 60-80-07, AN: 60217278. Mark the reference with your 

last name, initials and the reason e.g.: "Smith AJ ST". 

Stone Setting 

The stone setting for Debbie Frenkel’s parents Barbara and 

Jack Kagan will be this Sunday 29 October at 11:30am at 

Bushey Cemetery. We wish the family Chayim Aruchim. 

Shiva Notice 

We are sorry to report that Jack Cooper has passed away. 

Jack is family to the Ehreichs, Josephs and Maurers and had 

been attending Magen Avot recently. The Levaya was on 

Wednesday late afternoon. Shiva (until Tuesday) will be at 30 

Green Walk, Hendon, London NW4 2AJ. Visiting times: 10am 

to 1pm, 3pm to 6pm, Maariv at 8pm with visiting until 10pm. 

We wish the family Chayim Aruchim. 
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ShabbatUK! 

By the time this newsletter is released our members will be 

attending the SEED/Chazak ShabbatUK Challah bake at Allianz 

Park. We will post photos from the event throughout the 

evening on our Facebook Page.  

On Shabbat morning there be a Super-Kiddush after Shul with 

extra delicacies. Additionally, we are having a whisky bar so 

please bring a bottle of whisky to Shul this Shabbat morning. 

Please make sure it is opened and we will need to taste all 

bottles if they are brought to Shul on Shabbat morning. 

On Motzei Shabbat from 7:15pm all are invited to a communal 

Havdalah and a spectacular “fireworks” event (sponsored by 

Family Solomon). Following this there will be Horim V’Yeladim 

learning for all, with a chance to register and receive raffle 

tickets. After the raffle, the evening will end with pizza, ice 

cream and cookies (sponsored by Family Adler). We expect the 

whole event to be around an hour until 8:15pm. 

Horim V’Yeladim – Launches on ShabbatUK Weekend 

This is now our third season of Horim V’Yeladim, a learning 

session for parents and their children. Elkan and Patti Adler will 

again be running the sessions throughout the winter in Shul. 

We will (after ShabbatUK weekend) begin 45 minutes after 

Shabbat ends with registrations and raffle tickets allocation. 

Food and light refreshments will be provided. Learning will be 

for forty minutes followed by a raffle, prizes and pizza! We 

encourage all parents with children of all ages to attend. We 

are looking for sponsors for food, prizes and nash (which is 

given out at the end as a going home present). Please contact 

info@magenavot.com to sponsor a week. This is a very special 

programme for our Shul and your continued support is much 

appreciated. NB: If your child has special dietary requirements 

please make us aware so we can accommodate accordingly. 

Messages from the Treasurer 

Firstly, I have received information from a member of the Shul 

but I am unable to identify the sender. If you are the employee 

of BNY Mellon Community Partnership UK Payroll Giving 

programme, can you please me directly at 

treasurer@magenavot.com or by replying to this email. 

Secondly, our regular guard (at the Magen Avot gates) Kris is 

leaving to go back to his home country, Bulgaria. He has been 

diligent and very helpful all round. We have taken up a 

collection to buy him something to present to him this coming 

Friday (he is leaving the UK on Saturday). On Sunday morning 

we asked members at Shacharit to join this collection. You can 

also join if you wish by dropping off money (cash only please) 

to Cecil Taitz, 5 Holders Hill Crescent. If you are unable to drop 

money off but still want to contribute contact me at 

treasurer@magenavot.com. 

 



 


